

Community and Environmental Services
County Hall
Martineau Lane
Norwich
NR1 2SG

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020

Textphone: 0344 800 8011

Email: tom.mccabe@norfolk.gov.uk

26 November 2015 Your ref:

My ref: TMc / JMc

Via email

Zone 2/15 Great Minster House 33 Horseferry Road London SW1P 4DR

Dear Charlie

Re: Norwich Northern Distributor Road

Following the receipt of your letter dated 25 November 2015 confirming the approval of the Department for Transport contribution to the Norwich Northern Distributor Road Scheme, we are pleased to confirm that we agree to the terms of the funding as set out in your letter.

We will continue to work closely with you reporting the progress of the scheme.

Yours sincerely

Tom McCabe Executive Director of Community and Environmental Services

pp Simon George Executive Director of Finance (Section 151 Officer)